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HB 2192       HOUSE COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE, LAND USE, NATURAL 

RESOURCES 

 

Farm and Forest land should not be developed. The current laws of alternation and 

tear down/replace always been the rule of law and not the exception to land use in 

Oregon. This should not change. 

 

Opposed to urban growth changes to enrich wealthy development corporations. 

Recently 500 acres in Tigard was exchanged for another parcel to build homes and 

redraw the urban growth boundary.  Counties and Cities must come to the conclusion 

that sprawl of building out is not the answer. Should admit the realization of need for 

housing focus to multi unit vertical structures on the available land already within the 

inventory of urban growth laws of this state. 


